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January 3, 1939*

Mr. Stephen Guresh,
332 ftest Ridge Street,
Lansford, Pennsylvania.

Dear Mr. Cmresh:

Chairman Eccles requested me to thank you for
your letter of December 27th with regard to his recent
reply to Senator Byrd. In accordance with your request,
I am enclosing a copy of the full text of this reply
and a copy of the Chairman's address in New York which
was the subject of the Senator's criticism.

toe do not have copies available here of the
studies by the Twentieth Century Fund, which you would
have to obtain from libraries or direct from the Twentieth
Century Fund, 330 ftest UHd Street, New York City.

A recent publication entitled MAn Economic
Program for American Democracy11 gives a concise and aole
statement of the case and tnis, I think, may be obtained
also from libraries or from bookstores.

Sincerely yours,

Elliott Thurston,
Special Assistant to 'the Chairman*
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